
 

 

   

   REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

FROM: David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: November 28, 2017 

SUBJECT:  City Council Referral to Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee regarding Hunting on 

Conservation Land. 

 

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee reviewed this referral at their November meeting.  

Understanding many of the people enjoying the trails may not be aware of the laws governing hunting they felt 

it is very important to make sure all trail users be aware that hunting is allowed and requests the following 

information be posted on all trailheads and online on the trail information page during hunting season. 

Dates and the different types of hunting that is allowed on conservation land and the importance of wearing 

orange during hunting seasons.  
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